
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  December 26, 2018     
 
RE: 514 Louisa Street (permit application # T2018-0163) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Black Calabash 
tree.  A site inspection was done and documented the following: 
 

   Tree Species: Black Calabash (Amphitecna latifolia) 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



       
 
Diameter: 16”  
Location: 30% (back yard tree-growing against house)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 30% (poor, poor structure-uprooted**)  
Total Average Value = 53%  
Value x Diameter =  8.4 replacement caliper inches 
 
**tree would have qualified for an emergency removal permit under 
Tree Commission policies (rootball partially uprooted) but since 
house in uninhabited, there is no imminent safety issue.  
  
Recommendation:  Recommend approval of the removal of one (1) 
Black Calabash tree at 514 Louisa Street to be replaced with 8.4 
caliper inches of dicot or fruit trees from approved list, FL#1, to be 
planted on site. 
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